
 
 
 
 

THE CARLTON JUNIOR ACADEMY 
 
 

2nd February 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to pass on the following:- 
 

“Redhill Academy Trust in the national list of Top Ten Academy Trusts” 
 

Message from Andrew Burns, Executive Principal of the Redhill Academy Trust  
 

Last week, it was announced that the Redhill Academy Trust has made the Department of 

Education’s list of the ten most effective academy trusts in England. Rated as ‘well above 

average’, the Redhill Trust is the highest ranking trust based in the East Midlands.  

  

Obviously, this is great news for the staff and students in Redhill Trust academies. Over the 

last few years, we have learned that improving schools requires hard work, determination 

and enough time for new strategies to start working fully. It is testament to the skills and 

dedication of our staff at all levels that the Trust features on this list. We are, however, 

certainly not complacent and know that yet more improvements can be made in the 

interests of all our students. 

 

We are sure you’ll agree that this is fantastic news. As we continue our work leading and 
growing the primary arm of the Trust it is great to know that we have the support, guidance 
and commitment of such a successful organisation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss J Wardle                    Mrs S Wood 
Executive Headteacher    Head of School  


